
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

March 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

An exciting opportunity has arisen for Chamber Choir and a group of Year 6 dancers to take part in the 

Castle View Annual Show.  The Year 6 dancers will be performing the Lindy Hop that they were taught 

in PE.  Your child has been chosen and we really hope they can take part. 

 

On Thursday 21st March, they will perform in the dress rehearsal to local primary schools.  This will 

happen during the school day.  On Friday 22nd March in the evening they will perform again and parents 

are invited to watch. 

 

Your child needs to be dropped off at Castle View School at 6.00pm.  The doors will open to parents at 

6.30pm and the show starts at 7.00pm. 

 

We have reserved one ticket per child which is available to purchase at the cost of £4.00.  Please complete 

the form below if you would like a ticket and include the £4.00 in cash.  Any spare tickets will be 

allocated on a first come first serve basis, so please indicate below if you would like any more tickets if 

they become available.  Alternatively, you can purchase tickets directly from Castle View School. 

 

If you cannot stay to watch the evening performance, then your child will still need to be collected from 

Castle View School.  We will advise on a collection time nearer the day.  

 

We would like the year 6 dancers to wear their World War 2 day costume.  The Chamber Choir will be 

wearing school trousers and we will provide black t-shirts. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs K. John 

 

 

Castle View Show                                                       Please complete and return to Mrs John 

 

 

Child’s Name: ................................................................................................    Class: ............................. 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Castle View Show.     

        

I will drop my child off at Castle View School and pick them up after the performance.    

 

I would like one ticket at the cost of £4.00 (payable in cash in a named envelope)   

 

I would like ……………. extra ticket/tickets if available.       

 

 

Signed: ............................................................................    Parent/Guardian Dated: ............................ 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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